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Funny Bones        

This half term we will be completing our 

science based topic Funnybones. 

We will be investigating skeletons and 

looking closely at bones, joints and muscles 

and comparing them with animal skeletons. 

We will exploring the effects of exercise on 

our bodies and recording what we find out. 

There are lots of great activities linked to 

the human body for you to try on Purple 

Mash– the children have loved this topic so 

far! 

From Source to Sea  

Our main topic this half term will have a strong 

Geography focus. We will be thinking about 

contrasting locations, we will firstly be looking at 

the locality that we live in and comparing this to 

another seaside location in a different part of the 

world. We will use a range of media including 

maps, photographs and the Internet as well as 

collecting their own evidence to compare location, 

weather, population, transport links, tourism and 

physical features. In our Literacy work we will be 

becoming travel agents and tour guides and  

creating holiday guides 

which will persuade people 

to visit Amble. You can help 

by collecting any local 

leaflets and photographs as 

well as visiting any local 

landmarks! 

 

 

Mathematics 

The Sharks are storming ahead in the 

Mathletics league, a huge well done to all of 

the children who have contributed to our 

success. Keep it up!  

This half term we will be continuing to use our 

skills and knowledge in maths and applying 

these to solve a variety of real life problems 

linked to money, shape, time.  Please keep 

working on times tables at homes. There are a 

range of online games which the children love to use 

within the classroom– check out www.topmarks.co.uk/

maths-games/7-11-years/times-tables 

PE 

This half term we will be having PE on a Wednesday.  

Over the next few weeks the children will be learning 

the skills needed to play a striking and fielding game, 

such as catching, throwing, bowling and batting to 

acquire. We will be building up to playing a game of 

rounder's which is bound to be fun!  

We will of course be practising for Sports Day!  

      AMBLE LINKS FIRST SCHOOL 

Homework 

Projects linked to last half terms topic of Jack and the Beanstalk can be brought into school from next 

Monday  8th June. We look forward to seeing them all! 

Please keep going with weekly homework tasks, many of the children have been getting 4 out of 4 in their 

spelling tests! Well done and keep it up. 

French 

This half term the children will be learning about 

different parts of the Human Body in their French work. 

Why not visit  https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=0EFXCdryyRM and see if you can learn ‘Head, 

shoulders, knees and toes’ in French. There are also 

loads of great games on Purple Mash that you could 

play online at home. 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?q=cartoon+shark&safe=active&sa=X&rlz=1R2NDKB_enGB523&biw=1024&bih=612&tbm=isch&tbnid=ifjmnNu2-9hOCM:&imgrefurl=http://www.arthursclipart.org/justforkids/animals/page_02.htm&docid=zrat5HWx2bjOWM&imgurl=http://www.arthursclipart.o

